CHURCH OF CHRIST THE KING

WEST WARWICK, RI

THIS WEEK’S MEETINGS AND ACTIVITIES

Wednesday, January 26 6:30PM

Cub Scout 13 & Troop 31 Scout Meetings  NO MEETING

T

Saturday, January 22: Vigil, 3rd Sunday, Ordinary Time
4:00 p.m.

Sunday, January 23: 3rd Sunday, Ordinary Time
8:00 a.m. Theresa Dube (), Birthday Remembrance,
req. by the Dube family.
10:00 a.m.

Monday, January 24: Saint Francis de Sales, Bishop
and Doctor of the Church
9:00 a.m. No Mass

Tuesday, January 25: Conversion of Saint Paul,
Apostle
9:00 a.m. John and Mai Mahon (Living), req. by a
friend.

Wednesday, January 26: Saints Timothy and Titus,
Bishops
9:00 a.m. For the Souls in Purgatory (%), req. by a
parishioner.

Thursday, January 27: Saints Angela Merici, Virgin and
Religious Founder
9:00 a.m. For the People of the Parish

Saturday, January 29: Vigil, 4th Sunday, Ordinary Time
4:00 p.m. E. Roland Brouillard (), Fifteenth
Anniversary, and his wife,
Doris M. Brouillard (), First Anniversary,
req. by family.
Sunday, January 30: 4th Sunday, Ordinary Time
8:00 a.m. James Ayotte (1), Thirteenth Anniversary,
req. by his wife and family.
10:00 a.m. Dr. John Cimerol (T), Anniversary,
req. by his daughter, Bethany.

There are Mass Intentions available for weekdays
and weekends. Call the office to reserve your

intentions for the Living or the Deceased.

memorializing your loved ones in prayer.
Call the office to reserve your week.

- ~ My Offering
sod
Jalitrind

The sanctuary lamp is available for '

&g

DONATIONS
FOR THE WEEK

January 16: $1,665.00
Electronic, January 16: $843.00

January 16, Catholic University: $407.00
Second Collection, January 30: Latin America

re possible san —

2021 YEAR END STATEMENTS:
Statements of annual giving are Endone:|
ts

available by calling the church office
at 401.821.9228 or email request to Statemen
ctkwwri@cox.net

P “Let the church always be a place of
t«‘ g,‘ mercy and hope, where everyone is

/ welcomed, loved, and forgiven.”
e ~ Pope Francis

For your Safety and the Safety of
All a face covering should be worn
upon entering the church and at
all times during the Mass.

%‘.I Electronic Giving

Electronic Giving—A convenient, consistent way to
help stabilize our finances. We have 32 families
enrolled in the Bill Pay Program through their financial
institutions. If you are already enrolled in the Bill Pay
Program at your financial institution, the set up is a
few quick steps! You select the frequency and dollar
amount of your donation. The bank will generate a
check and mail it to us as instructed. It’s that simple ...
you no longer have to be concerned about having the
right change or writing a check each week. We have a
box on our budget envelopes marked “l Gave
Electronically”, check the box and place it into the
collection basket. Your support is appreciated.

Readings for the Week

Monday: 2 Sm 5:1-7, 10; Ps 89:20, 21-22, 25-26; Mk
3:22-30

Tuesday: Acts 22:3-16 or 9:1-22; Ps 117:1bc, 2; Mk
16:15-18

Wednesday: 2 Tm 1:1-8 or 1:1-5; Ps 96:1-2a, 2b-3, 7-8a,
10; Mk 4:1-20

Thursday: 2 Sm 7:18-19, 24-29; Ps 132:1-2, 3-5, 11, 12,
13-14; Mk 4:21-25

Friday: 2Sm 11:1-4a, 5-10a, 13-17; Ps 51:3-4, 5-6a,
6bcd-7, 10-11; Mk 4:26-34

Saturday: 2Sm 12:1-7a,10-17; Ps 51:12-13, 14-15, 16-
17; Mk 4:35-41

Sunday: Jer 1:4-5,17-19; Ps 71:1-2, 3-4, 5-6, 15-17; 1

Cor 12:31 — 13:13 or 1 Cor 13:4-13; Lk 4:21-30
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THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

Can You Cook a Meal for the Homeless?

The homeless are served at the West Warwick  Meals
Gazebo seven times a week. H%fﬁlé eSS
If you would like to help or would like more 5
information, please contact
Sister Anne, eden.sisteranne@yahoo.com,
401.269.9891, or Andrea Smith, 401.339.5867,

helpthehomelessri@gmail.com

Post-Abortion Ministry
Project Rachel Help Line 1.888.456.HOPE
Reconciliation x Healing = Wholeness
Let the journey home begin today.
Contact us now: 401.278.2518
rachelsvineyard@dioceseofprovidence.org

Roman Catholic Diocese of Providence/Office of Respect Life

Raclﬁc]’s Vincgard

Grandma’s Attic
Shop Hours: Saturdays Only Ay
9:00AM — 1:00PM EQ

Stop in to see all The Attic has to offer: Dishes, pots and
pans, glassware, knick-knacks, small kitchen appliances,
books, bed linens, picture frames, games, puzzles,
handbags, children/adult shoes and clothing, Holiday
Decorations, etc.. Donations may be dropped off
anytime during shop hours. Please do NOT leave
donations outside. A donation receipt for tax purposes
will be provided upon request.

Stop in ... You never know what treasures you will
find in “the Attic”!!!

Project Hand Up / Be the Change
J is in need of non-perishable food items,
72§ paper products, and toiletries . Donation
: bins are located at the church exits.

For information on the services they provide
visit their Facebook page.

JANUARY 23, 2022

Some random thoughts ....

As the Spirit pushed Jesus into the desert, now the
Spirit pushes him to share his experience. His
message is so strikingly different from the teachings
of the Jewish church authorities and the message
offered by John the Baptist, that it causes a stir. He
is not following the ‘party line’. Jesus mingles with
sinners, women, those with diseases, outcasts and
the poor. He heals indiscriminately, mandates no
criteria or expectations, and places no restrictions
on who he accepts. The only people with whom he
is critical are the religious leaders who refuse to
listen. They cannot hear, he says, because they are
too full of themselves — egoism. He does not
condemn anyone including the religious
authorities. He simply says that it is impossible for a
rich person (someone filled with themselves) to
have their lives influenced and transformed by God.
God is good.

Parish Updates: Fr. Victor Silva will be celebrating
with ctk next weekend. The Parish Office has
returned to ‘normal’ hours (Monday — Wednesday
8:00 am to 1:00 pm, and Friday 8:00 am to 12:00
pm. The Office is closed on Thursday.) We are
grateful to Diane Shalvey who volunteered more
hours while Debbie was out.

fr. tim

Beacon Hospice Seeks Volunteers

Beacon Hospice provides quality end-of
-life care to local terminally-ill patients. .
Volunteers provide much needed BEASON HOSPICE
support to patients and their families.

There is a free (required) training course on what
hospice is and how to interact with hospice patients.
For more information, interested volunteers should
contact Ashley Toste at 401.438.0008 or email at
Ashley.Toste@amedisys.com.

For up-to-date parish information visit our
Website: ctkwwri.org

Just like you, your parish has
bills to pay and ministries to
support, rain or shine. When it
snows on weekends, it greatly
P impacts our budget. Thank you
for making up missed Sunday contributions to you parish
when the winter weather keeps you home!
Please Note: Our daily Mass schedule follows the
Town of West Warwick “No School Policy.” If there is
no school in West Warwick, Mass will be cancelled
that day. FOR YOUR SAFTETY!!!
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